
 
 

Page 1 of 2 
 

Rm 901, Lee Garden Five, 18 Hysan Avenue, Causeway Bay, Hong Kong 
Tel: (852) 2572 7365    Fax: (852) 2572 7366 

Email: info@hkpma.org.hk   website: www.hkpma.org.hk 

President 
 Catherine Yan 

Tel:   Tel: 3112 0998 
Fax:   Fax: 2577 7858 

 
 Vice President 
 Doris Chan  
 Tel: 2372 7745 
 Fax: 2797 9030 
 
 Hon. Secretary 
 Tannie Sze 
 Tel: 2156 3388 
 Fax: 2751 6681 
 
 Hon. Treasurer 
 William Tsoi 
 Tel: 2871 9022 
 Fax: 2871 0342 
 
 Public Relations 
 Choi Ping Yin 
 Tel: 2371 3793 
 Fax: 2370 8369 

22nd February 2017 

President’s Report 2016 

 
It is my pleasure to present the President’s Report to all of you to sum up our 

activities organised during the past year for your reference: 

 

1) Meetings  

- The Executive Committee held regular meetings to discuss all matters 

arising, together with possible improvements in both our membership 

development and administration.  

- Our last Annual General Meeting was held on 25th February 2016 at 

Sportful Garden restaurant, attended by 50 member representatives 

from 20 companies.  

- The first Quarterly Meeting was held on 13th June 2016 at JW Marriott 

Hotel Hong Kong, attended by 31 member representatives from 15 

companies. 

- The second Quarterly Meeting was held on 3rd November 2016 at JW 

Marriott Hotel Hong Kong, attended by 38 member representatives 

from 19 companies. 

- A consultation meeting with Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation 

Department, Hong Kong Quality Assurance Agency and Pest Control 

Personnel Association of Hong Kong was held on 3rd November 2016 

to exchange views on the voluntary registration scheme for pest 

control operators. 

 

2) External Activities  

- Our 6-member delegation attended FAOPMA 2016 at Gold Coast in 

September 2016. 

 

3) Administration and Communications 

- Membership certificates were presented to all fully paid-up members 

on a yearly basis. 

- Members’ contacts were updated yearly. 

- The website was updated from time to time. 

- Notices issued by Government departments were circulated. 

- Notices issued by Environmental Services Contractors Alliance (Hong 

Kong) were circulated. 

- Registration of a trade mark for HKPMA logo is in progress.  

- Proposed amendment of HKPMA Constitution is in progress.  
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4) Training and Education 

- Article about “World Health Organization Declares Spread of Zika 

Virus a Global Health Emergency” was sent through email and also 

uploaded to our website for our members notice.  

 

5) FAOPMA 2017 

- FAOPMA AGM Conference 2017 will be held in Chiang Mai, Thailand 

between 22nd Nov and 24th Nov 2017.  Notice to be circulated to 

members in May 2017. 

 

Finally, I would like to express my gratitude to all EXCOM members for their 

great support to my work.  Whilst writing, I wish all members every success 

in 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

Catherine Yan 

President 
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